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Do you have a spare winter coat gathering dust in the back of your cupboard? Donate it and help someone in need!

The City of Port Phillip and the team at Middle Years and Youth are partnering with the ‘Off Your Back’ Coat Drive, to help keep homeless Australians warm and comfortable over Winter.    

Please donate any adult or children’s coats or jackets that are in good condition and these will be distributed through various charities to reach those in most need.


Drop Off Point:

St Kilda Adventure Playground
Neptune St
St Kilda
Tuesday to Friday (3.30pm – 5.30pm)
Weekends & School Holidays
(Midday – 4.30pm)
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Collecting from June 1st – August 31st
For more information on the initiative, head to the offyourback.com.au 
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